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ATLANTA WOMAN SUBMITS THREE FRAUDULENT 

 INSURANCE CLAIMS 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Jasmine Hemphill, 

32, of Atlanta, has been charged with three counts each of insurance fraud and forgery. 

 

“In December of 2020, Ms. Hemphill initiated three separate claims with her insurance company for alleged 

broken vehicle glass,” said Commissioner King. “Upon review, investigators quickly determined the repair 

receipt submitted by Ms. Hemphill indicated that work was performed on her vehicle by a fake repair company. 

The suspect attempted to secure a payout of approximately $5,000 from her insurance company through these 

claims.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Ms. Hemphill in Fulton County on November 22nd. She is still wanted at this 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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